
Offering Undergraduate Courses (or Sections of Courses) in an Online Format 
 

Proposal to FSCUE from the FSCUE Curriculum Subcommittee 
 
 

Background:  We have received requests from the Department of Accountancy (WSOM), 



2. We should allow courses to be taught in a hybrid format with some degree of structured, in-person 
class interaction between students and the teaching staff throughout the semester.  Some 
departments are already teaching courses using flipped classrooms, online modules supplemented 
by occasional class meetings, and other formats. 

 
3. We should allow a course that is also offered during the regular academic year to be offered only in 

an online format during the summer, recognizing that some departments already allow students to 
take such courses from other institutions and the benefit of the student taking our course rather 
than a (not-so-?) close substitute for our course.  This would allow us to compare outcomes across 
modes of instruction. 

 
4. We should encourage consultation with [U]Tech and a community of practice when transitioning a 

course to an online or hybrid format.  This can help determine whether the change appropriately 
addresses the reasons for the new format, establish quality control, and develop a framework for 
assessment of learning.  
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